
LMP Editor’s Note
Dear Colleagues,

Welcome to our second issue of Legal Medicine Perspectives. As a
newsletter, LMP aims to share various contributions from physicians,
attorneys, researchers, and students on timely issues of medicine and
law. This issue features an article on the opioid crisis and an article on
the effects of health information technology and AI on malpractice.

Please consider submitting an article of 1,200 words (1-2 pages) or
more with light citations, serving as a reviewer, or getting involved in
LMP, by contacting Liz or June at: valencia.elizabeth@mayo.edu or
junying-zhao@ouhsc.edu. We also welcome your comments and
suggestions as we continue to develop the LMP newsletter.



Sincerely,


Liz Valencia, MD, JD, FCLM Assistant Professor Dept of Radiology
Mayo Clinic Alix School of Medicine Rochester MN


Junying (June) Zhao, PhD, PhD, MPH, MBBS, ACLM Member, Assistant
Professor Dept of Health Administration and Policy Univ of Oklahoma
Health Sciences Ctr

In this issue:

Article 1: Combatting the ‘Opioid Crisis’ in America



Article 2: Effects of HIT and AI on Malpractice

Submit an Article



If you are interested in submitting an
article, serving as a reviewer, or
wanting to learn more about how to
get involved in LMP, email Liz at:

valencia.elizabeth@mayo.edu




“We share high-quality
perspectives from physicians,
attorneys, and researchers on

timely issues of medicine and law
to promote justice in health care.”



-Dr. June Zhao


Editor’s note:
Opinions in these articles do not necessarily represent the views of ACLM or LMP.
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